Clean Power Alliance -- CALeVIP Newsletter Article  – July 12, 2022


More than $1 Million in Incentives Remain Available for the Installation of Electric Vehicle Charging Stations in Ventura County

As growing numbers of us drive electric vehicles (EVs), the demand for accessible charging stations in safe well-lit locations is increasing throughout our local communities. The CALeVIP South Central Coast Incentive Project promotes easy access to such zero-emission vehicle infrastructure, by providing incentives for the purchase and installation of eligible electric vehicle (EV) chargers here in Ventura County.  

Nearly $600,000 of the total incentive funding has been provided by Clean Power Alliance for installations at businesses, non-profits, multifamily properties, and government facilities. As of now, more than $1 million in funding for Level 2 EV chargers remains available here in Ventura County.  

Eligible applicants can qualify for:

· Base rebates of up to $3,500 per connector or 75% of project costs, whichever is less
· An additional $500 per connector if the site is in a disadvantaged or low-income community
· An additional $2,000 per connector at multi-unit dwelling sites

Final rebate amounts are determined by the total eligible project costs.

Free technical assistance is available to small businesses and multifamily properties serving disadvantaged or low-income communities. 

You can learn more and apply here.
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